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As I conclude my time here at St. 
Christopher Parish, I want to express 
my thanks. Thank you first of all to 
God, for allowing me the privilege of 
serving here even for a brief time. 
The past 4 months have been filled 
with many blessings and reaffirmed 

for me that our God is an awesome God!! Thanks al-
so to the wonderful staff who have helped me and 
who serve you so wonderfully. The various minis-
tries, groups and organizations all help the parish in 
so many ways. A special thanks to Fr. Paul Campbell, 
my friend and brother priest, who helped form this 
community of faith and loved you all fiercely. Pray 
for us, Paul, and enjoy eternal rest. Finally, to all of 
you, who have been such a great worshipping com-
munity. Your support and encouragement have been 
so important to me, and I know that you will give the 
same to Fr. Gabage. I take all of you with me in my 
heart and promise to pray for you. If you think of it 
sometime, say one for me. And if you are ever in Sea-
ford, stop by Our Lady of Lourdes and say ñhi.ò 
Thank you all, and may God bless and keep you all in 
His warm embrace! 

 

VOLUNTEER OF THE WEEK:  
NICK REEDY 
Nick was one of the first volunteers I 
encountered here at St. Christopher, 
and I think he is also one of the hard-
est working volunteers in the diocese! 

His great spirit and obvious faith make him a magnet 
for our youth, and his service in that ministry and also 
in our Music Ministry showcase his God-given tal-
ents in the best light. Watching him with his children 
also reveals how he seeks to live his faith 24/7, and is 
a wonderful example to all. I am privileged to know 
Nick and will take his example with me as a motivat-
ing drive to live my faith better. Congratulations and 
thank you for your service, Nick.  
 
Have a great week, everyone. May God bless you and 
your loved ones! 

Father Giuliano  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Registration is now available on the Parish 

Website for the 2019 -2020 Religious Ed School 

year. There are several new changes this year 

so please make sure to read carefully the 

registration instructions. Classes are filled on a 

first come basis and all classes will be limited 

to 15 students - no exceptions.  All Sacramen-

tal Prep is separate and distinct from regular 

Religious Education and requires additional 

registration information, a separate calendar, 

and Sacramental Prep fees.   If you have any 

questions please do not hesitate to contact 

Katie Sukley at 410 -643-8489 or 

ksukley@stchristopherski.org  

 

Imitate Christ - Serve Christ as a Catechist, As-

sistant Catechist, RCIA volunteer, etc. in our 

parish Religious Ed program 2019 -2020. Vari-

ous opportunities and times available for 

practicing Catholics willing to share our faith 

with the next generation. Please call the Reli-

gious Ed office at 410 -643-8489 to see how 

you can share your gifts and talents with our 

parish in sharing the Catholic faith!    

 

We hope you all enjoy your summer & God Bless!  

TO OUR SUMMER VISITORS 
For those who habitually visit us dur-
ing the summer, we are sorry to have 
to inform you that Fr. Paul Campbell, 
who was pastor here since 2015, suf-
fered a stroke and died on February 3. 

He was with us for too short a time, and his loss is deeply 
felt. Please pray for him, his family and all of us as we 
continue to deal with this tragic situation. Thank you. 

It is with much 

thanks that we bid 

you farewell, Father 

Giuliano.  You have 

helped our Parish 

stay on task these 

last few months.  X~¯ª ]erzr®· ®~ «jj ñ®qj erp §rf®¯ªjò 

and get things done efficiently is second to none.  We 

know that you will find success in your new assignment 

at Our Lady of Lourdes Parish in Seaford, DE.  We 

pray God will continue to bless us here at St. Christo-

pher and will keep you in prayer throughout this tran-

sition time.   



THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST  

 

 

We would like to thank 
Fruition Gifts 

 for sponsoring an ad in our weekly bulletin 

MONDAY   JUNE 24 
7:15 a.m.  Fr. R. D. Ashenbrenner OSFS + 
8:30 a.m.  Fatherõs Day Novena 
TUESDAY  JUNE 25 
7:15 a.m.  Fatherõs Day Novena 
8:30 a.m.  Michelle Nisbeth & Sierra Johnson 

WEDNESDAY JUNE 26 
7:15 a.m.  Audrey Di Biagio+ 
8:30 a.m.  Terry Devaney+ 
THURSDAY  JUNE 27 
7:15 a.m.  Lois Snyder+ 
8:30 a.m.  Mauricio Galo+ 
SATURDAY  JUNE 29 
5:00 p.m.  Richard Pessagno+ 
SUNDAY  JUNE 30 
7:00 a.m.  Helen Brawner+ 
9:00 a.m.  Clyde Wynne+ 
11:15 a.m.  Rita Rossi+ 

1$ #(-&2ɯ%.1ɯ-$73ɯ6$$*ȯ 

 

1ÌÈËÐÕÎɯƕɯɯɯɯƕɯ*&2ɯƕƝȯƕƚ!ȮɯƕƝ-Ɩƕ 

 

1ÌÈËÐÕÎɯƖɯɯɯɯ& +ɯƙȯƕȮɯƕƗ-ƕƜ 

 

   &ÖÚ×ÌÓ ɯɯɯɯɯ+*ɯƝȯƙƕ-ƚƖ 

 

Outreach 
 The Hymn, ñHoly, Holy, Holy, 
Lord God Almightyò by Reginald 
Heber (died 1826) maybe should 
be our morning prayer!  It re-
minds us that no matter how 
ñdarkò the world appears, we 
should look at all the good in the 

world and its people.  We have the Holy Spirit in us! 
The good we do for OUTREACH, the food bank 
and other works, is Godôs work  
 
ñ... All thy works shall praise thy name, in earth and 
sky and sea.ò 

The Knights of Columbus  
 
The Knights of Columbus is an or-
ganization of Catholic men dedicated 
to the Church and the Community. 
Interested men 18 years of age and 

older should contact Mike McQuillan, 
MCQ521@aol.com or 301-655-8897 or Jim Klunk 
410-924-2270 or klunkinc@gmail.com. 
 
 
Did you know thatéthe Knights of Columbus and 
the Ladies Auxiliary, in conjunction with the Parish 
Leadership Council, will welcome our new Pas-
tor, Father John Gabage, after each mass during 
the weekend of 29 and 30 June 2019 in the Parish 
Hall.  
 
There will be light refreshments after the 5 PM 
Mass on Saturday and a free pancake breakfast after 
the 7 AM, 9 AM and 11:15 AM Masses on Sunday. 
All are welcome to join us to meet Father Gabage. 
 

 

The Ladies Auxiliary of the Knights 
of Columbus meet the fourth Tuesday 
of each month at 7:00 pm in the 
Hall.   

 For more information, contact Mary Schmitt at 
(410) 604-1707. 

June 16, 2019 Collection 
 
Offertory: $ 7,990.65 
 
 

We thank you for your 

generosity! 

http://usccb.org/bible/readings/bible/acts/14:21
mailto:MCQ521@aol.com
mailto:klunkinc@gmail.com
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